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An Owner’s Response to Radon Testing

Sample Letter to Residents about Radon Testing:

January 1, 2005

Dear Residents:

This letter is to inform you of upcoming radon testing to be performed in the building.  You may have heard of radon, but are not sure of what it is or how it affects you.  Radon is a naturally occurring gas, which can seep into buildings through the foundation and other openings.  In the environment, radon poses little to no risk, but the build-up of radon in an enclosed building can pose serious health effects.  Since radon is invisible, has no odor, and has no taste, proper testing is the only way to identify radon.  Therefore, since we are committed to the continued health and safety of our residents, we are conducting this testing as a precautionary measure.

[Insert exactly when and where testing will take place].  To ensure the success of this testing, we ask that you follow some simple procedures.  The testing will last for a minimum of 48 hours.  During this period, it is extremely important that you do not disturb or move the test equipment at any time.  Also, it will be necessary to keep all windows closed and keep doors closed except for normal exit and entry.  Additionally, do not use any fans or other devices that bring in air from the outside.

We apologize for any inconvenience and thank you for your cooperation.  If you have any questions, please contact the management office.

Sample Letter to Residents Discussing Radon Remediation

January 1, 2005

Dear Residents:

To ensure the comfort and safety of our residents, we have recently conducted radon testing throughout the building.  The test results indicate the presence of an elevated level of radon.  What does that mean?  Radon is a naturally occurring gas, which can seep into buildings through the foundation and other openings.  In the environment, radon poses little to no risk, but the build-up of radon in an enclosed building can have adverse health effects.  But, rest assured that we are actively taking steps to eliminate the problem.  This entails some minor renovation work and the installation of a vent and fan system, which will prevent radon gas from entering the building.  As a result, we are confident that we will reduce the building’s radon level quickly and effectively.

We apologize for any inconvenience and thank you for your cooperation.  If you have any questions, please contact the management office.     
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